
From:  
Sent: 06 March 2023 14:19 
To: Licensing <Licensing@lewisham.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection - Licensing application 123 Lewisham Way 
 
Hi 
 
I am a resident of Lewisham way. 
 
I object to the application for the sale of alcohol and hours of opening. 
 
The sale of alcohol into the early hours is ridiculous for such a residential area.  
 
Residents have had all kinds of anti social behaviour into the late hours from the local bar 
(flower of kent). 
 
Drug taking, fights on the street, urinating in the streets…you name and it happens. 
 
It would be so damaging to residents to allow a wine bar which will operate into all kind of 
late hours with people smoking and drinking on the street and acting in an anti social way. 
 
Have no dought this will happen as with the flower of kent. 
 
If you are to grant a licence then it surely must be restricted to social hours and heavily 
conditioned. 
 
Thank you 
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